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HALF TERM 
 

Term ends: Friday 17th February and chil-
dren return Monday 27th February 2023. 

Dear families, 
We understand the uncertainty around next week’s 
strike action but just to confirm the following 
classes are closed: 3B, 3OC, 3S, 4BR, 5HC and 
5W. If you are uncertain about this in anyway, 
please contact the school. We will take each strike 
day as it comes to ensure clarity. Thank you 

Dates for the diary: 
 

w/c 30th February - 
Forest School - 3B 

 
Swimming @ Meadowside 
- Yr 5 - Miss Walker 

 
w/c 6th February -   
Forest School - 3OC 

 
9th February - Year 3/4 

Disco 6pm - 7.15pm 
 

w/c 13th February - 
Forest School - 3S 

 
14th February - Parents’ 
Evening 5pm - 7:50pm 

 
16th February - Parents’ 
Evening 3:50pm - 6:30pm 

 
Attendance so far   
(up to 27.1.23): 

 

Year 3: 96% 
Year 4: 95.9% 
Year 5: 94.9% 
Year 6: 96% 

 

OVERALL: 95.7%  
 

Best attending class 
so far: 6G 

WELL DONE 6G! 

Our WOW Learners - 20.1.23 and 27.1.23: 
3B:   Maja W and Evie H 
3OC: Drake H and Bobby B 
3S:  Marcel M and Sean C 
4BR: Esme H-H and Daisy-May V 
4BU: Finlay D-B and Isabella A 
4SG: Izzy A and Elliott C 
5C:  Amelia H and Emilia R 
5HC: George W and Jessica W 
5W: Paighton E and Kai G 
6G: Kevin A and Maks K 
6GI: Jayden E and Ava J 
6L: Zak B and Shay I 

Our celebration of outstanding learning at  
Edge Hill Academy. 

Support for the PTA 
 

At the end of last term, Ms Revell and Ms 
Moss (current PTA and Parents) put a plea 

out for volunteers to join the PTA. If you are 
interested in being part of this and           

supporting the school then please see Mr 
Russell or Ms Foster. It would be a real 

shame if the PTA was to disband as events 
could not be guaranteed in the future.  
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In other news... 

 

STAFFORDHIRE COUNTY 
CUP -  7 a-side competition 

 
On Monday 23rd January, both the boys and girls        

represented Edge Hill at the County cup regional phase. 
Both teams played extremely well with the girls winning 1 
game and drawing 3 and the boys winning the competition. 

The boys will now go on to the Midland phase of the    
competition hosted in Birmingham.  

Well done to both teams! 


